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Knights of Columbus 
St. Dominic’s Council 3729 
6244 Vicksburg St., New Orleans, LA 
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Lots of activity in September and October (see articles below). 
 
We are working on getting together a good-sized crew for Wade’s  
“Clean-Up” Crew.  If anyone is interested in being part of that, please tell John 
Schulin or Tom Barbera.  It is a lot of fun!  (butch3029@yahoo.com or 
tbarbera@fredhermanlaw.com ) 
 
We had two new men get their 1

st
 Degrees, Mr. Russo and one other fellow. 

 
We will have a guest speaker at our next meeting, Mr. Faucheaux, speaking on 
a fascinating and enriching topic. 
 
We are putting together details for a Horseshoe Tournament in early 
November.  

 

Grand Knight’s Corner… Augie Delhomme 

Winn-Dixie Sharing 

 

September 2010 Issue 

The Challenger 

Mr. Edger Landry brought us a check from Winn-Dixie Corporation for their “Support Your 
Local Organization” program.  It was a generous $130.  We can keep using our swipe 
cards to earn money for the Council. 

  

(un-named St. Dominic Knight) 



 

         
  
 
 
                                                                                                 
 
 
 
 

Knights of Columbus 
St. Dominic’s Council 3729 
 

Knight of the Month 

Mr. Kenny Buras was named as our Knight of the Month for September for his 
continuing support. 
             

Ladies Auxiliary Hosts “Right To Life” Dinner Sept. 15th 

 Our Ladies Auxiliary hosts the annual “Right to Life” Dinner at our KC Hall on Wednesday 
September 15

th
, from 6:00 to 8:00.   There will be fellowship and guest speakers discussing 

pro-life efforts in New Orleans.  There’s a nominal cost for the meal.  Please RSVP to 504-
833-5433 or info@prolifelouisiana.org .  For more info, see their website: 
http://www.prolifelouisiana.org/chapters/neworleans.html  

Tail Gates 

 
Thanks to Bob C. and all of 
the workers who made the 
evening special for our NFL 
Kick-Off party on 9/9.  We 
had a great turnout and a lot 
of families showed up, too.  
It turned out to be another 
excellent party. 
 
We’ll try to have Tail Gates 
at least once a month.   Our 
next party is going to be for 
the Atlanta Falcons game 
on September 26

th
 (Noon 

kick-off) and then try for 
another one on October 17

th
  

for a game against Tampa 
Bay (also Noon kick-off). 

 

GK Augie (l) shakes hands with Kenny. 



        

 Please send any KC News or Articles to our e-mail  kc3729@gmail.com or if you 

have any changes to your home or e-mail address.  Thanks 

 

In Memoriam 

Fellow Knight Albert Duda passed away in July 2010. 

If anyone hears about one of our Knights passing away, please contact the 
Grand Knight to arrange for a Rosary. 

Right to Life Dinner (Ladies 
Auxiliary) 

Council Hall Wed., Sept. 15
th

, 6-8 pm 

St. Theresa Mission Lunch Council Hall Tues., Sept. 21
st
 

Tail Gate for Atlanta Game Council Hall Sun., Sept. 26
th

, 11:30-ish 
Shake the Can Dorignac’s Sat/Sun Oct 2

nd
 & 3

rd
, about 10 to 4 

Council Meeting Council Hall Thurs., Oct 14
th

  6:30 
Tail Gate for Tampa game Council Hall Sun, Oct. 17

th
, 11:30-ish 

   
   

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Knights of Columbus 
St. Dominic’s Council 3729 
 

Fundraising by the book – #1:  Sell Raffle Tickets 
 
We will be selling raffle tickets for a Big Screen TV between now and the Super 
Bowl.  We’ll sell 500 tickets, and tickets will be $5 each.  Augie will have extra 
tickets for us to try and sell.  We have to return any un-sold tickets when we turn 
in our money and ticket stubs so Augie can keep track of things.  The TV will be 
a 37”, possibly a Vizio. 

Shake the Can Shake the Can Shake the Can 
 
We’ll be at Dorignac’s October 2

nd
 and 3

rd
.  Bill Boesch will circulate the sign-up 

sheet.  Some of us signed up at the September meeting.  Bill can be reached at 
583-3531 or boeschnitwit@aol.com  
            
                                                                                                                                                  

TV Raffle 

 

We are scheduling another Council Mass and Breakfast for Sunday, October 10
th
.   

We will attend the 8:00 am Mass then assemble at our KC Hall for Breakfast.  Please 
show your support by wearing your KC Shirt to Mass. 

Council Mass & Breakfast,  October 10th 

 

Shake the Can October 2
nd

 and 3rd 

    

Manresa  

Brother Knight Greg Abry is a co-captain for Manresa’s Sept. 16
th
 to 19

th
 

weekend.  If you are interested in doing a retreat that weekend, please let 
Greg know and he will put you on their waiting list.  Phone 466-3616. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

      

Grand Knight: Augie Delhomme 250-7756 kc3729@gmail.com, 
augie.delhomme@shell.com  

Deputy Grand 
Knight: 

Tom Barbera  tbarbera@fredhermanlaw.com  

Chancellor: Mike Champagne  mchampagne@milnor.com  

Warden: Bill Boesch  boeschnitwit@aol.com  

Recorder: Jackson Galloway 896-2387 jacksongwy@aol.com  

Treasurer: Sam Martin   

Advocate: John Schulin  butch3029@yahoo.com  

Financial Secretary: Joe Nesser, PGK 846-9392  

Outside Guard: Herman Quick  hermanandmillie@yahoo.com  

Inside Guard: Greg Abry  gabry@abrybrothers.com  

Spiritual Advisor: John Pippenger 610-3858 jpipp@aol.com  

Chaplain Fr. Michael 
O’Rourke 

482-4156 pastor@stdparish.org  

3 Year Trustee: Edger Landry  ejlandry@cox.net  

2 Year Trustee: Melvin Baiamonte   

1 Year Trustee: Harold Lamy 488-2582 haroldlamy@yahoo.com  

District Rep:    

Contact Names & Numbers 

 

 

    
 

Next Meeting Notice: 

October 14, 2010 

KC3729 Council Hall 

6244 Vicksburg 

Rosary at 6:30 p.m, 

 Dinner and Meeting 

to follow  

 

Knights of Columbus 
St. Dominic’s Council 3729 
 

c/o Joe Nesser 
2601 Metairie Lawn Dr, Apt. #119 
Metairie, LA  70002 
 


